lowa Department of Human Services

Free School Lunch Information

The schools have been told that the students listed in this letter can get free school lunches.
They can also get free breakfast and after-school snacks if the school offers them. If a student
is in a new school, take this letter to the new school. If a student is notin a new school,
there is nothing you need to do.

Name Birth Date

Students that are not listed will not automatically get free meals. If you need free school
meals for students that are not listed in this letter, you must do one of the following
things:

1. If you get another letter from the Department of Human Services (DHS) telling you the
student can get free meals, take that letter to the school the student attends. Note:
Your DHS worker cannot provide that letter.

2. If you do not get another letter from DHS, complete an application with the school to
get free meals for the students not listed above. You will need your DHS case
number (from your Notice of Decision). Your EBT card number is NOT your case
number.

If you have questions about free meals, contact the school your child attends.
Do not return this letter to the Department of Human Services office.

Next year, you will not get this form. You will only get the letter from the school.

You will not be discriminated against. In accordance with Federal law and U.S. Department of Agriculture
policy, this institution is prohibited from discriminating on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, religion,
political beliefs, or disability. To file a complaint of discrimination, write to USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights,
1400 Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, D.C. 20250-9410, or call (800) 795-3272 (voice) or (202) 720-6382
(TTY). USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer.
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